
Michael Pechter 
 
Hello,

I want to suggest that the dumping of fracking waste into the Delaware River watershed be banned
and that the removal of fresh water from the watershed for fracking operations elsewhere also be
banned. The country faces an impending water crisis, for unrelated reasons, but there is no sense in
compromising this water source used by millions of people. Jobs and development cannot be
prioritized above the health of our citizens, and the corporate interests must be held in check by
regulation.

Thank you. 

Best,
Michael Pechter
 


